
- 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 12th November 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been contacted by the Local Authority regarding Facebook concerns, to be shared with 

parents/carers. Please read the statement below.  
 

It has come to our attention that a person calling themselves AMMY JOHN has been trying to make 

Facebook friends with a large number of teenage girls across Fenland. This issue has surfaced at Neale 

Wade Academy and the other secondary schools in Wisbech and Chatteris.  

Under no circumstances should any students accept this request. The Police have been informed of this 

situation, as have the Local Authority.  

If your children have had any messages from this person, can you please screenshot them and send this as 

an attachment to: 

CAROL HOLLOWAY 

March.npt@cambs.pnn.police.uk 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

 


